
   
KSA Christmas Shopping Evening 

 
Friday 2nd December 

6pm to 7.30pm 
         

Kingsfleet School Association (KSA) would like to invite you all to attend our Christmas shopping 
evening on Friday 2nd December at 6pm. This year there will be a room where children can select 
and wrap a gift in addition to the variety of stalls selling a range of different product…tempting 
stocking fillers, tasty treats, festive decorations and much more. 
 
Please bring all the family and invite all of your friends as the success of these events depends on 
people coming out to support the school.  If you are able to offer your time to help on the evening 
please contact a member of the KSA or school office staff. 
 
There will be a £1 entrance charge for adults – this includes a free raffle ticket. 
 
Look forward to seeing you on the 2nd December 
 
Kingsfleet School Association 

 

Stalls still available – it’s not too late to book a stall. Please contact the school office. 
 

 

 

   


